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I am opposed to SB 243A. Once again, the government is attempting to limit our 2A 

rights. NO to gun stores having to wait 72 hours before releasing a legally purchased 

firearm. NO to, once again, limiting where we can legally carry. WE are the 

responsible gun owners, and need to protect ourselves - criminals don't care about 

following the law. 

NO to SB 243A. 


